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The Hong Kong Institute of Architects

18 January 2008

Our Ref. : BLA/LCBC/KSW/cw/0801
Your Ref. : CB1/BC/1/07

Hon Kwong Chi-kin By Fax and By Post
Chairman Fax No. : 2869 6794
Bills Committee

The Legislative Council

c/o The Legislative Council Secretariat

3/F Citibank Tower

3 Garden Road

Hong Kong

Dear Mr Kwong

Buildings (Amendment) Bill 2007

Thank you for your letter dated 28 December 2007 inviting the Institute to give views on
the Buildings (Amendment) Bill 2007.

The Institute supports the proposed amendments to introduce the Minor Works Control
System to facilitate the public to carry out minor building works lawfully through
simplified procedures to ensure building safety in Hong Kong.

Yours sincerely

Dr Ronald Léu, FHKIA

President

c.C. Mr Bernard Hui, Honorary Secretary
Mr K S Wong, Chairman, Board of Local Affairs
Mr C M Chan, Chairman, Buildings Committee

Patron: The Honourable Donald Tsang Yam-Kuen, Chief Executive, Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
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